Vietnam War Commemoration "SITREP" - 2015, Issue 10

Dear Commemorative Partners

Your partnership and efforts to reach our 7.2 million living Vietnam veterans and the 9 million families of those who served are so important ... thank you for everything you are doing to support this Commemoration!

As the chart at the right indicates, the number of CP-hosted events continues to rise, and we anticipate 1,000 more before the end of 2015. Given the conversations we're enjoying with CPs, as well as the active readership of our SITREPs, we believe there are hundreds, if not



thousands of additional CP events occurring across the nation that are not being reported to our Events team. We want to ensure Vietnam veterans can find your commemorative events on our **Event Map**, so please take time to **let us know** about your upcoming events and the results of those events you've already hosted.

In addition, it's *vitally important* we maintain *up-to-date contact information* for your organization. If you anticipate or experience a change in leadership or with anyone in your group assigned as a Commemoration point of contact (POC), *please have your outgoing or new Chairperson email us* with this information. If this is not possible, then please have your main POC *email us* outlining all changes. If further information is required, we will contact you immediately.

Above & Beyond!

101st Airborne Division AssociationJuly 29-30, 2015

The 101st Airborne Division Association, in conjunction with its active-duty namesake and Fort Campbell (KY), held its 70th annual reunion during which nearly 1,500 Vietnam veterans were presented with the newly released <u>Vietnam</u> <u>Veteran Lapel Pin</u>.

Congratulations, "Screaming Eagles!"

Helping us maintain accurate contact information ensures (1) your access to our **Partner Portal**, and (2) you receive all Commemoration updates, breaking news and necessary information for continued success as a Commemorative Partner!

Finally, we're considering shifting to a monthly publication of the VWC SITREP versus our current biweekly edition. Please <a href="mailto:ema

Sincerely,

The United States of America Vietnam War Commemoration Staff